
 
 

 
From: Elise M. Stubbe [mailto:estubbe@hardycarey.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 3:08 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Joseph C. Chautin III; 'Jerry Manarchuck' 
Subject: KFOL-CA, Fac. Id. 24978 
 
Dear Mohammad: 
  
I am writing to request that the FCC dismiss the pending application for special temporary 
authority, file BSTA-20081230ADG, for Class A station KFOL-CA, Houma, Louisiana that we filed 
on December 30, 2008. It is no longer required.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
  
                                                           Elise M. Stubbe, Esq.  
                          Hardy, Carey, Chautin & Balkin, LLP 
                           1080 West Causeway Approach 
                                          Mandeville, Louisiana 70471 
                                                                 Tel. 985.629.0777 
                                                           Direct. 985.629.0789 
                                                                Fax. 985.629.0778 
                                                               Cell. 504.874.8448 

  
                                     estubbe@hardycarey.com 
                                          www.hardycarey.com 
  
This email may contain attorney-client privileged and confidential information. If you are not 
the intended recipient, any disclosure of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
received this message in error, please notify the sender by return email. The above contact 
information is for reference only. It is not intended to serve as an electronic signature. 
  


